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Y4 Trip to the Butterfly House
As part of the their learning about the Amazon 
Rainforest, the children visited the Tropical Butterfly 
House this week. The Y4 staff and our parent 
volunteers were all so impressed with the children's 
behaviour, engagement and enthusiasm on Wednesday. 
The Tropical Butterfly House commented on how 
knowledgeable and polite the children were too. Well 
done Y4, you did our school proud!

Rock Shop Fundraising
Over half term Adam and Izzy (Y4) set up a rock and 
gem sale to raise funds for the school library and for 
care of the elderly - they raised a grand total of £32 to 
be split between the two good causes. We are so 
proud of them for showing our whole school core 
value of kindness.

Think, think, think!
Antonia and Ella have 

been spotted using 
deep concentration 

skills this week during 
their phonics lesson. I 
was highly impressed 
with their ability to 

show real 
determination in their 

learning. 

Festive Pumpkin 
Hammering
Caitlin has been 
demonstrating her 
fine motor skills this 
week by carefully 
hammering nails 
into a pumpkin. 
This is great for 
developing skills for 
holding a pencil for 
writing. Our EYFS 
children have so 
much fun! 


